
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

.Dates for your diary 

 
Literacy Week and Roald Dahl’s 
Birthday 
8th September All Week 
 
Halloween 
31st October 
 
Walking and Wheeling Week 
16th September All Week 
 
 

 

 

Literacy week 

We are so excited to be celebrating Literacy week this September. We will 

be dressing up as our favourite book characters and enjoying some fun 

activities. It is Roald Dahl’s birthday on Friday 13th so we will be having a 

little birthday party and reading some of his stories.  

9th September – 13th September 

 

 

 

 Thank You  
to everyone who helped to 

make the GUG Olympics such a 

fantastic event.  

We raised a grand total of 

£387.70 which has been split 

between two charities:  

Multiple Sclerosis Society and 

The Children’s Liver Disease 

Foundation 
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Newsletter 

Tapestry, 
 

A big thank you to all the parents who have uploaded pictures and 
events to your child’s tapestry account, it is great to see what you get 
up to outside of nursery so that where possible we can extend their 
learning further through planned activities at nursery. 
 
If you have any problems logging on or are unsure what to do, please 

speak to the office. 

 

 

Room Movers: 

It is a very exciting time of year as the children move to their new 

rooms. If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s new 

room leader or contact the office. 

New Starters: 

I would like to say a big big welcome to all of the new children 

starting at GUG, everyone is settling in very well! 

New Key Code: 

We have had our lock changed on the door with a new code, if you 

have not received this in an email or on the door please let the 

office know so we can provide you with it.  

 

 

  

Dear Parents,  
  
Winter is approaching and it is 
starting to get wet!  
The children love to get outside in 
all weathers so if you could ensure 
that your children have wet weather 
clothes for outside play that would 
be great.  
Wellies, Velcro, and slip on shoes 
really support the children to be 
independent at nursery. They are 
easy to put on/ take off for our 
garden times. 
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